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In this inaugural episode of ArentFox Schiff’s Consumer Product Industry Group’s podcast series,
the Group’s co-leaders Michelle Mancino Marsh and Lynn Fiorentino discuss the potential
implications of California’s latest proposed changes to the Proposition 65 short-form warnings
currently used on all types of consumer products sold in California.
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